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Thank You 

PMCA would like to cordially thank all those who contributed to the success of 

this course. Industry education and training programs would not be possible 

without the generous contributions from a variety of organizations. 
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for hosting the practical session at their facility 

Pine Consulting Services 

Quality & Food Safety Consulting, LLC 


